
TCHS 2023-24 Semester 1 Exam Schedule
Date Exam 1 Exam 2 Exam 3 Grade 9 mid terms

Wednesday, Jan 10 English 30 – 1 / 2 diploma  
part A

.  Classes

Wednesday, Jan 17 Last Day of Classes for
Senior High

Classes

Thursday, Jan 18 Christian Studies 15 Math 20 - 2 / Math
30 - 3

Classes

Friday, Jan 19 Social 10 – 1 / 2 Biology 20 Classes
Monday, Jan 22 Math 30 – 1 / 2 diploma Psychology 20 Bible / Social

(9am & 11am)
Cardboard boat race @
Taber Pool 1-3pm PM

Tuesday, Jan 23 English 30 - 1 / 2 diploma 
part B

Math 20 - 1 No school

Wed, Jan 24 Spanish 10/30 Sociology 30 Math / ELA
(9am & 11am)

Thurs Jan 25 Physics 20 Science 24 English 10-1 & 10-2 No school
Friday, Jan 26 First aid training (10) (Online Training) Science

(9am)
Monday, Jan 29 First Aid training (10) (in person) No school

● All exams begin at 9am. We require students to be here at regular class start time (8:35) in order to do devotions and go over instructions. Please be on
time!

● Grades 10-12 have regular classes until Wednesday, January 17 with the exception of the grade 12 diploma on Wednesday, January 10. Exams begin
on the 18th. After exams are completed, students are able to go home. If there is no exam scheduled for a student, then they do NOT have to be at
school on this day.

● Grade 9s do not have final exams until June. Instead, they will be having midterms. You will see that they have regular classes up until the 19th.
Monday, Jan 22, grades 9s have two midterms in the morning and then will go to the Civic center and pool in the afternoon to participate in the Cardboard
boat races! There are also Grade 9 midterms on Jan 24 and 26. Students are able to go home as soon as these midterms are finished.

● Regular bussing will continue throughout exams. Students are able to stay come to school when they do not have a scheduled exam if they wish to
study. Students are also able to stay at TCHS after their exam is finished if they need to take the bus home at the end of the day.

Grade 10s will have the opportunity to sign up for First Aid Training with St. John Ambulance in January. It involved online training (January 26) and in
person training with a St. John Ambulance instructor (January 29). Students will receive 2 course credits for this course as well. We have 18 spots
available. It is an optional course but strongly recommended as an easy way to get 2 credits! An additional cost of $50 will be required per student to help
cover the costs of the course. More information to come out in January.

Questions? Please contact the school office at 403-359-3835. Thanks!


